
May Luncheon 
Please join us for a fellowship luncheon on Tuesday, May 14, at        
11:15 am in the Parlor.   

 

Sherry McIntyre, the assistant director for Christian Life Home, will be 
our guest speaker. Christian Life Home provides a Christ-centered,       
loving, family atmosphere for young women in an unplanned or crisis 
pregnancy. You can learn more about this ministry on their website 
www.christianlifehome.org.  

 

If you are willing to donate to help the ministry, they are always in need of 
gift cards from Food Lion or Aldi to help supply groceries to the young 
women they support.  

 

Registration closes on Tuesday, May 7.  Please register by emailing or   
calling Jonell Williams at the church (jwilliams@shepherds.org/            
919-233-9100). 

 

 Menu: ham croissants, potato salad, and cookie from Honey Baked Ham 

 
“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, so that by the pow-
er of the Holy Spirit you may abound in hope.” Romans 15:13 
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